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Welcome to our New Members! 
 

Morgan Westerfield
Patrick Holmes

Heather Woodhouse

Welcome to

hOurworld Time

and Talents!

As of today, The Tapestry has officially joined

hOurworld. hOurworld connects over 100 Time Banks

from across the nation and over 20 Time Banks

internationally. This network allows members from

Iowa to Time Bank with members from New York,

California, Mexico, and the United Kingdom.

Marti Gray and Mamonate Nyane
enjoy relaxing drinks at Cheddar's
during August Dining Club.
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hOurworld also hosts a mobile app for both Android

and Apple. As part of this partnership, The Tapestry

members will begin using Time and Talents software to

post their needs and gifts and record their Time

Dollars. Time and Talents is very similar to the

Community Weaver software The Tapestry has used

in the past. The new database will look different than

Community Weaver but has all the same functions for

posting opportunities and recording your hours. You

can still access the database through The Tapestry

website just as you did with Community Weaver.

 Simply follow the directions below to activate your

account with our new system. If the idea of this

overwhelms you do not fret! Just contact The

Tapestry Volunteer Coordinator, Chelsea, and she will

help you get connected.  

Step 1: Access The Tapestry

website http://www.thetapestry.us.

Step 2: Click on the Time and Talents button on the

right hand side of The Tapestry homepage. This will

bring you to the hOurworld Time and Talents log-in

screen. 

Step 3: Follow the directions in this helpful link to log

onto your account for the first time.

 https://hourworld.org/db_help

Upcoming Events

Progressive Dinner
Friday, Sept. 12
6pm to 8:30pm
Tickets: $15/person   $30/family
To benefit Helping Hands Ministry

Soup & Salad 6-7pm
Christ Episcopal Church
220 4th St NE

Dinner (Lasagna) 6:30-7:45pm
Lovely Lane Methodist Church
2424 42nd St NE

Dessert & Coffee 7:30-8:30pm
Echo Hill Presbyterian Church
9000 C Ave NE

Community Garden Work Day
Saturday, Sept. 13
9am to 12 pm
5th Ave SE & Cobban Ct SE

Junk to Funk
Friday, Oct. 24
6:30 pm 
at The Tapestry Furniture Bank
600 2nd Ave SE

Sleep Out for the Homeless
Saturday, Nov. 8
3pm to 6am 
Vets Memorial Stadium
https://www.sleepoutforhomeless.org/

Dining Club
Social hour @ 6:00 pm
Order @ 6:30 pm

Tuesday, Sept. 16

at Vino's Restuarant

3611 1st Avenue SE

Wednesday, Oct. 15

Halloween at Marti Gray's home
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/MemberConversionHelp.pdf

Step 4: Use this video to learn to navigate the new

site:

 http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YACf1WSb7O4&

feature=youtu.be 

and use this link to learn about the history of

hOurworld: 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_OmfLsbz0Yg&

feature=youtu.be. 

We hope that this will be a smooth transition that will

offer each member a easier way to connect with The

Tapestry. If at any point you encounter issues or have

questions please feel free to contact

Chelsea @ 765-918-1759 or cmdelarm@gmail.com.

The Tapestry

Furniture Bank

August marked the end to a long search. The

Tapestry Furniture Bank has a new home! The

Furniture Bank will be located at 600 2nd Ave SE

across from the Ecumenical Community Center,

where The Tapestry office is currently located.

The Tapestry would like to host our upcoming

2625 Bever Ave SE

Thursday, Nov. 13

at Taste of India

1060 Old Marion Rd NE

To include your events in the
newsletter, simply e-mail the event
information to cmdelarm@gmail.com. 

Chelsea DeLarm (Left) The Tapestry
Volunteer Coordiantor and Marti Gray
(Right) The Tapestry Board President
and Founder are hard at work during
The Tapestry Strategic Planning in
August. 

The Tapestry Board of Directors and
Staff put on their thinking hats at The
Tapestry Strategic Planning in
August. 

Share Forward
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fundraiser Junk to Funk in the new space, but

first we must get the space ready. The Tapestry

Space Committee is in the early stages of

making this goal a reality. The Committee would

love to have more creative minds working with

them! If you have construction skills or a

passion for the Furniture Bank and would like to

be apart of this initiative contact Chelsea via

phone at 765-918-1759 or e-mail at

cmdelarm@gmail.com. 
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